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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 
 

Palembang, October 12, 2018 
 

Dear Riman Sipahutar: 

 
CONGRATULATION!!!! 
 
Your paper, # 1032, “The effect of air flow rate and ratio between coal and coconut shell on 
heat energy produced in an updraft gasifier” has been accepted as part of the technical 
program for the 2nd FIRST (Forum in Research, Science, and Technology) 2018, an 
international conference, that is organized by State Polytechnic of Sriwijaya and co organized 
by International Islamic University, Malaysia.  The 2nd FIRST will be held on October 30-31, 
2018 in Palembang, South Sumatera, Indonesia.  

During the preparation of your final manuscript for Conference Proceeding, please consider 
the following steps; 

1.   It is very important that you follow the suggestions indicated in the reviews during the 
preparation of the camera-ready. 

2.   Complete the payment of Registration fee. 
3.   Follow the IoP Journal of physics format and preparation guidelines for the 

proceedings, which are available at the 2nd FIRST website. 
4.   Send the registration payment receipt to intfirst@polsri.ac.id before October 20, 2018 

 
As the Chair of the Organizing Committee, we would like to mention our appreciation for the 
support given to the conference. If you have any questions regarding the camera-ready 
submission and registration, please do not hesitate to contact the 2nd FIRST 2018 secretariat.  
 
We are looking to see you at 2nd FIRST 2018 International Conference in Palembang, 
Indonesia. 
 
Cordially Yours, 

 
Assoc. Prof. Rusdianasari 
2nd FIRST 2018 Chair 
	
  
	
  


